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Congratulations 
to our Golden Apple Award Winners!

Linda Keller
Corvallis High School

Emma Robinson
Wilson Elementary 
School

Liisa Hasenstein
Linus Pauling  
Middle School

Adam Kirsch
Crescent Valley High 
School

Award winner photos courtesy of  The Ball Studio

Board of  Trustees
Mike Sheets, President
Bronwyn Evans, Secretary
Todd Yee, Treasurer
Ashlee Chavez
Becca Gose
Bechir Hamdaoui
Mindy Hamlin

Angela Hibbard
Steve Kunke
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ASSETS
Cash and Cash Equivalents $213,398

Investments $1,310,004

TOTAL ASSETS $1,523,402

Corvallis Public Schools Foundation In 2018

•	Golden Apple Awards Endowment

•	Harold & Alma Moldenke Outdoor 
School Endowment

•	Doris L. Meyers Endowment

•	Zel S. Brook Art Endowment

•	Olaf “Ole” Hedstrom Memorial Fund

•	Susan Small-Hall Scholarship 
Endowment

•	Mid-Valley Bicycle Club Bike Safety 
Endowment

•	Barbara E. Fry Endowment

•	Lynn Lahey Somos El Futuro Scholarship

•	David Zajicek Golf Scholarship 
Endowment

•	Eric Gorski Multimedia Scholarship 
Endowed Fund

•	Midge Mueller Fund

•	Better World Endowment for Equity and 
Inclusion

•	CHS Class of 1966 Student Participation 
Fund

•	Corvallis High Schools Golf Committee 
Fund

$1,523,402 
net assets

$704,451 
in cash contributions

$639,466
in endowments

Endowments in 2018

Distribution of Assets 
•	 Permanently Restricted: $639,466
•	 Unrestricted: $306,971
•	 Temporarily Restricted: $576,965

Contributions to CPSF • $704,451
•	 Foundations and other nonprofits: $60,000 

•	 Households and individuals: $372,000

•	 Business and government: $200,451

•	 Fundraising event: $72,000

Program Allocations • $502,681
•	Educational Access: $69,586

•	Graduation Rates: $69,385

•	Learning Enrichment: $40,833

•	Scholarships and Golden Apple Awards: $11,642

•	Funds invested in Endowments: $18,766

•	Other Donor-Designated School Contributions: $292,469 

Our Finances

Thursday, January 31, 2019
7:30 – 8:30 a.m.

Corvallis High School

Upcoming Event

Please call 
(541) 757.5857 to register

Hands Across Corvallis Benefit Breakfast

1555 SW 35th Street • Corvallis, OR • 97333 • www.cpsfoundation.org • 541.757.5857 

Investing in students.
 Inspiring a lifetime of  learning. 



Graduation Rates
Your contributions enabled us to invest nearly $70,000 in boosting school success through 
summer programs, tutoring, real-world learning, and preparatory programs for college and career. 

•	Kindergarten Academy - In August, 78 incoming kindergartners from eight elementary 
schools participated in this pilot program. Emphasizing social and emotional learning, 
Kindergarten Academy was geared primarily toward emerging bilingual students and 
those with limited preschool experience. 

•	High School Credit Recovery - Summer programs gave students a critical opportunity 
to get “back on track” for graduation, contributing to the district’s steady increase in 
graduation rates from 67 percent to 85 percent over the past five years. 

•	AVID - Students in this elective program were prepared for success in high school, college, 
and future careers. 

•	Woodshop Palooza - The high schools hosted this week-long woodshop program geared 
toward 6th grade girls.

Educational Access 
Your contributions enabled us to invest $70,000 in promoting wellness and reducing barriers to education for students maneuvering difficult circumstances.

•	Grants and contributions allowed our secondary schools to launch Sources of Strength, a youth suicide prevention project designed to harness the 
power of peer social networks to change unhealthy norms and culture. 

•	Our Student Opportunity for Success (SOS) fund provided a safety net for 2200 students on free and reduced lunch. Support included food, 
clothing, after-school care, hygiene supplies, eyeglasses, school supplies, and help with fees. 

•	An estimated 210 students were homeless in our schools last year. Your donations provided assistance for students living in tents, cars, shelters, or 
other temporary arrangements while attending school.

IMPACT
In 2018 

My favorite part was using power 
tools. It made me feel super awesome 
and strong. This program changed 
my life! ” – Linus Pauling 6th grade 

Woodshop Palooza participant

“

Kindergarten Academy helped 
with feeling comfortable in the 
classroom and making new 
friends. My son told me ‘I like 
it and I feel good in my 

school.’”
  
– Kindergarten Academy participant

 

“

Your donations helped my family 
throughout our homelessness. They 
provided us with toilet paper, food, 
gas vouchers and transportation 
to and from school. We would 
not have been as successful 
without this consistent 

support.”   - Destiny, Class of  2018

“

Learning Enrichment
Your donations funded 33 Learning Enrichment Grants totaling $41,000 across all 13 schools. These grants engage and inspire 
students through innovative programming. For a complete listing of grants, please visit cpsfoundation.org. Here is a glimpse:

Literacy 
Garfield Elementary School launched Lucha Libros, a Spanish reading 
program modeled after Oregon Battle of the Books (OBOB). 

STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Math) 
Linus Pauling Middle School students built underwater remotely operated 
vehicles and simulated real-world tasks. 

Sustainability
Mountain View Elementary School fourth graders established an indoor  
tower garden.

Have you ever been to a salad party? It’s where you get a 
bunch of  lettuce and toppings and invite people to come eat 
the wonderful food you made. Now that you know how to do 
it, try it and love it.”- Gideon, 4th grade, Mountain View Elementary School

“

Service Learning 
Wilson Elementary School students engaged in service learning at the 
Regent Retirement Community. 

Thanks for bringing the kids to The Regent enough times 
that they became comfortable there. We love that you are 
teaching them to respect, appreciate, and interact with 
seniors!”   – Parent of  a Wilson Elementary School 2nd grade student

“
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“ Education is not the filling of  a pail, 
					     but the lighting of  a fire. ”
							       – William Butler Yeats

elementary school students 
went home every Friday with 
a backpack full of  food to 
sustain them through the 
weekend

150

students 
experiencing 

homelessness 
received support

210 

students enrolled in 
summer programs

464

145
High school students 
earned 

half-credits toward 
graduation over the 

summer

students benefited from 
Learning Enrichment 
Grants

5004

That made my 
heart go fast! I’m 
going to do it next 
year when I’m in 
third grade.”

“

- Garfield Elementary School 
2nd grade student, after 
watching Lucha Libros

Thanks to the generosity of our donors, this year over $700,000 in contributions 

supported school enrichment programs and advanced the work of 

the Corvallis Public Schools Foundation in three critical areas: 

Graduation Rates • Learning Enrichment • Educational Access

Thank you so much 
for the generous grant. 
We all loved making 
robots! It was a great 
experience where 
we learned lots of  
skills.”- Naomi, 7th grade, 
Linus Pauling Middle School

“

Photograph provided by Amanda Loman

Photography provided by Cameron Johnson


